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Clifton House Medical Centre 

Winter 2015/2016 

Newsletter 

We are pleased to announce that you can now find 

us on Facebook and Twitter. All Practice notices and 

updates will be posted on the sites and you can also 

find information regarding health care as well as 

vacancies and other useful information there too. 

Please follow us on Twitter: @cliftonhouse M 

Please Like our page on Facebook: Clifton 

House Medical Centre 

 

Clifton House has joined Social Media! 

What is Shingles? 
A vaccine to prevent shingles, a common, painful skin 
disease is available on the NHS to certain people in their 

70s. 
The shingles vaccine is given as a single injection into 
the upper arm. Unlike the flu jab, you'll only need to 

have the vaccination once and you can have it at any 
time of the year. 
The shingles vaccine is expected to reduce your risk of 
getting shingles. If you are unlucky enough to go on to 

have the disease, your symptoms may be milder and 
the illness shorter. 
Shingles can be very painful and uncomfortable. Some 
people are left with pain lasting for years after the initial 
rash has healed. And shingles is fatal for around 1 in 
1,000 over-70s who develop it. 

It's fine to have the shingles vaccine if you've already 
had shingles. The shingles vaccine works very well in 
people who have had shingles before and it will boost 
your immunity against further shingles attacks. 

 

Who can have the shingles vaccination? 
The shingles vaccine is routinely available to people 
aged 70 and 78. You become eligible for the vaccine on 
the first day of September 2015 after you've turned 70 
or 78 and remain so until the last day of August 2016. 
In addition, anyone who was eligible for immunisation in 
the first two years of the programme but has not yet 

been vaccinated against shingles remains eligible until 
their 80th birthday. This includes: 

 people aged 71 and 72 on 1 September 2015 

 people aged 79 

The shingles vaccine is not available on the NHS if 

 you are aged 80 or over. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How do I get the shingles vaccine? 

You don't need to do anything. Your doctor will invite 
you to the surgery for the vaccine when you become 

eligible.  Alternatively make an appointment with a 
member of staff.  

If you can't go to the appointment you're offered, con-

tact your GP practice to rearrange it. It’s important that 
you don't leave it too late to have the vaccination, as 

your GP may only be able to give it 
to you before 31 August 2016. 

For further information please speak to Reception or 

your GP. 

Source: NHS Choices, 2016 

Clifton House raised £76.16 for the Charity 

Dove House Hospice. Thank you to everyone 

who was involved. 

Check our social media pages to see upcom-

ing charity events and fundraising. 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/Shingles/Pages/Introduction.aspx
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Want to Lose Weight?  

Did you know there is a free 12-
week weight loss plan on the NHS 

website? 

Week 1 Steps: 

 Record your weight and waist size in the food 

and activity chart 

 Stick this week’s chart on your fridge and up-

date it at the end of each day 

 Plan your meals using the Meal Mixer at 

www.nhs.uk/c4lrecipefinder 

 Use the calorie counter to track your calories 

at www.nhs/caloriecount 

 Sign up to the weight loss forum for support 

and information at 
www.nhsweightloss.healthunlocked.com 

Download the 12 week plan today and make the 
change!  

 

 

 

 

 

Source: NHS Choices, 2016. 

Bulletin Board 

 The Practice is having new flooring laid on the 

7th,8th,9th March in the Reception area and 

14th,15th,16th of March in the upstairs waiting 

area. Minimum disruption should be caused as 

this will take place in the evenings therefore 

the Practice will be open as usual. 

 Between December 2015 and this month, 1088 

Patients have failed to attend their appoint-

ments. Please ensure that you contact the Prac-

tice as soon as possible if you know that you 

will be unable to attend your appointment. This 

will allow us to allocate the appointment to an-

other patient and help reduce waiting lists. 

 If you have any suggestions for our Newsletter 

please let us know! 

Have your say in Practice matters. The aims of the 

group and information regarding meetings are on the 

'Patient Participation Group' page of the Practice 

website. If you would like to become a member of the 

group please inform the Reception Team or call 01482

-341423 today! 

Your Patient Participation Group Needs You! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://www.healthydietadvisor.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/04/Fruit-Vegetables-Healthy-Food.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.healthydietadvisor.com/healthy-eating-vs-garcinia-cambogia-which-is-best-for-weight-loss/&h=1600&
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Friends and Family 

Test 

We would like to thank all of our patients who have taken the time to complete a friends and family test. We are 

pleased with the positive results and lovely comments which we will feed back to all members of staff. We will 

continue to strive to improve any areas where you feel there is room for improvement. 

Patient Comments 

 Receptionist Jack Very helpful and pleasant 

 Good care from all staff as always. Lovely to see 

Charlie back at the surgery 

 The girls in Reception always try to fit me in even 

when there is not any appointments, very under-

standing 

 Lovely surgery 

 Lovely friendly staff 

 Sincere thanks to Dr Chawla and Nurse Tina  
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Clifton House Medical Centre 

263-265 Beverley Road 

Hull 

HU5 2ST 

01482-341423 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Cliftonhouse M 

 

Like us on Facebook 

www.cliftonhousemedicalcentre.co.u

Have your say! If you would like to recognise a particular staff member for 

their Patient Service please inform us via social media, comments cards or  

using the family and friends test. 

 

Employee of the Month! 

 

Louise Coldham (Receptionist) 

Thank you for your continued positive approach to work 

and exceptional patient service. 

 

Also special thanks to: 

Nicky Park– for excellent patient care and feedback. 

Tina Busby– fantastic patient feedback and positive 

approach to work. 

Zika virus: travel advice for preg-
nant women 

PHE and the National Travel Health Network and Cen-

tre are advising pregnant women to consider avoiding 

travel to countries with ongoing Zika virus...see Public 

Health England Website for more information.     
(Source: Public Health England, 2016.) 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4vr_MjfLKAhWE8Q4KHZioAqoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fdesignshack.net%2Farticles%2Fgraphics%2Ftwitters-new-logo-the-geometry-and-evolution-of-our-favorite-bird
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/zika-virus-travel-advice-for-pregnant-women
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/zika-virus-travel-advice-for-pregnant-women

